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Monday 8th July Nursery new starters evening 6pm Tuesday 23rd July Y6 Meal - Chiquitos 

Thursday 25th July  Y6 Leavers Assembly 6pm Friday 26th July End of summer term 
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This term, Year Three have been 

learning about structures in their 

Design Technology lessons with the 

main focus on castles. This week 3O 

used a wide range of materials to 

create their own castles. Whilst 

designing and constructing their 

castles they needed to consider 

different features of castles and how 

they could incorporate them into 

their designs. The children used 

creative thinking to create 

drawbridges, turrets, towers, 

windows and doors for their castles. 

Many also included battlements on 

their castles. 

Over the next few weeks Year 4 will be learning 

about how digital pictures can be edited to make 

them look completely different. Children will 

explore when they need to rotate and crop an 

image as well as how to use an image editor to 

make these changes. Learners will then discuss 

image composition and children will learn how to 

use the clone tools to remove or add different 

objects. They will learn that many manual editing 

techniques have now been replaced with AI image 

editors and children will be able to compare the 

two ways of editing images. 

 



 

 

 

 

Celebrating good attendance 

Aldwyn target attendance 97% 

 

Attendance for this week = 93.5% 

Congratulations to 

class 6B who achieved 

the highest attendance 

in school this week – 

98% 

As our school attendance is currently well below the school attendance 

target, we will be holding a Summer Attendance challenge.  

Every child in school who achieves 99% + between Monday 24th June and 

19th July will have their names added to a raffle for a gift voucher. There will 

be 1 voucher for each area of the school: EYFS, KS1, Lower KS2, Upper KS2 

 

 

  

This week we have been able to meet our 

teachers for next year and spend some 

time in our new class. We have enjoyed 

the opportunity to welcome our families 

into school to share with you information 

about life in the next year group and to 

meet our new families who will join with 

us in September. 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Year 6 have been learning all about AI and this series 

of structured lessons combine hands-on experience 

with discussions about AI's potential and 

limitations.  The aim of the lessons, which will take 

place over the next few weeks, is to show how AI 

tools can be used to enhance learning and how AI can 

help children produce all types of content from 

graphics to AI generated music. 

They begin with an overview of AI and machine 

learning, explaining how computers can be trained to 

perform tasks typically done by humans. Year 6 will 

then have access to Google Teachable Machine, 

which will enable them to generate their own data 

sets and train their own AI machine. 

 

 Year Four have been learning about 

digestion in science. Class 4M have 

made their very own stomachs and 

intestine with tights and looked at how 

crackers, acid and saliva travelled 

through our very makeshift digestive 

system.  

They even made bottoms for the food 

to come out of!! 

 Yuk!!! 

 

Ted from 2H took part in the Race for 

Life. He ran 5k with his Dad and 

managed to raise £470 for charity.  

Richie from 3F also took part in the 5k 

Race for Life. 

Well done Ted and Richie! 
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A fantastic time was had by all last Saturday at Aldfest, 

our community fun day. Thank you to everyone who 

supported the event. An amazing £2500 was raised on 

the day which will be used for projects for the children. 



 

 

 

 
 

The Birthday Message 
 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 

 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
 

Delcie Sawyer Ebonie Ashar 
Lily-May Lexie Arthur Jake 

Sean    
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Each week teachers choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this week’s awards are: 
 

Koven Denzel Noah Bobby Haroon Lyla 
Logan Hunter Scarlett Halle Lexie Oliver 
Madina Jolan James Isla Mohammad Aradhana 
Thomas Aiza Lottie Amelia-May Eliza Jaime 

Olly Amelia Emmy Kathleen Dylan  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

📢 Exciting News! 🌞 Aldwinians Summer Camp is back and BIGGER than ever! Now in its fourth 

year, we've extended the camp to run from Monday to Friday and extended the hours from 9am 

to 3pm. That's one extra day of fun and learning for your kids! 🚀 We're thrilled to offer FREE 

places for those eligible for free school meals (from 10am to 2pm), and for a small additional fee, 

extended hours are available. Act fast, as we only have funding for 30 free places! Join us for a 

week of multisport activities, including water sports on our sunniest day (fingers crossed for 

Friday!). Don't forget to bring your water pistols for an epic water battle! 💦 Secure your child's 

spot now by visiting our website https://eequ.org/experience/7961 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://eequ.org/experience/7961


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


